Landscape Committee Meeting March 1, 2018

Committee member Y. Dinkins, excused.

Plants

Bet & Karen walked the property last week with Serpico.

Approx 50 new plants were ordered. Loropetulums to replace the dry/dead manzanita hedge below Hawks Hill Ct ordered removed by OFD. Others will replace dying frontyard plants.

Request received from V. Nance to place rocks around driveway to prevent mulch from washing onto her driveway. She will supply the rocks.

Request received from P. Williams to trim spikes from the yucca blocking their view.

Trees

Pam & Betsy walked the property with Brendan from Serpico to look at tree work that was not completed or needed more work. The tree crew arrived and completed the work that day.

At this time the trees do not appear to need an insect treatment.

Deep root feeding will be done March 27th.

Budget

Akiko reported that we are under budget at this time. Discussion followed what to spend money on. Several more front areas will be updated & possibly the old oleanders behind the Hiller fences will be replaced. Additional rocks will be installed around the property to contain the mulch.

Pam reported that on Sunday night of President's weekend the goats on the CalTrans property escaped across Hiller & spent several hours on the hillside behind the lower Starview Dr homes. She contacted the goat owners & they were rounded up and returned back across Hiller Dr. Bob Sieben walked the property several days later & reported that the goats had done no damaged but nicely mowed the grasses thereby saving money in the fire prevention budget.